


REPORT ON MENSTRUAL HYGIENE AND MANAGEMENT 

 

 
Event Details 

 

TitleoftheEvent  Menstrual Hygiene and Management 

DateoftheEvent  26thNovember 2021 

Timings  11:00 am to 12:45 pm 

Venue  APJ Abdul Kalam Auditorium 

No.of Participants Attended 35  

Mode Offline 

Resource Person Dr. Daisy Arora, Professor, Department of 

PharmacyPIET 

Coordinator Ms. Tamanna Sethi, Assistant Professor, ASH 

 

The objective of the session was to provide accurate information about menstrual health and 

hygiene, disperse myths and misconceptions related to menstruation, prepare students with 

practical knowledge and skills to manage their menstrual health effectively and create a 

supportive environment where students feel comfortable discussing menstrual health issues. 

The session inaugurated with a warm welcome of Dr.Daisy Arora, Professor, Department of 

Pharmacy   PIET, the expert speaker for the session. She provided comprehensive insights 

into the importance of menstrual hygiene and effective management strategies. She also 

highlighted the physiological aspects of menstruation, dissipated common myths, and 

emphasized the significance of maintaining proper hygiene to prevent health issues. 

The session successfully achieved its objectives, with the following key outcomes: 

1. Enhanced Awareness: Students gained a better understanding of menstrual health and 

the importance of maintaining proper hygiene. 

2. Myth Busting: Common misconceptions and myths related to menstruation were 

effectively addressed and dispelled. 

3. Practical Knowledge: Students were equipped with practical tips and strategies for 

managing their menstrual health. 

4. Increased Confidence: Students left the session feeling more confident and informed 

about managing their menstrual health. 

Students were actively participated in the interactive session including a Q&A segment where 

students had the opportunity to ask questions and seek advice on personal concerns related to 

menstrual health. Dr. Daisy Aroraôs expertise and approachable manner facilitated a 

comfortable and informative environment for the girls. 



The event concluded with a vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to Dr. Daisy Arora for her 

valuable contribution and to the students for their active participation. The session was a 

significant step towards enhancing awareness and promoting health education among 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpse of the session 

 

Picture 1: Expert Session by Dr. Daisy Arora, Professor, Department of Pharmacy, PIET 

 

Picture 2: Participants in the Session 

 




